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DATES 

Term Dates 2022/2023 

November 

Tuesday 29th   FOTFS Quiz Night 

December 

Sunday 4th   FOTFS Christmas Fair 

Monday 5th  Hand Bell Club Performance 

   Wells Cathedral 

Wednesday 7th Y1 Nativity 

   School Hall at 9:30am 

Wednesday 7th Reception Nativity  

   Trinity Church at 2pm 

Friday 9th  Hobgoblin Performances  

   The Snow Queen 

Monday 12th  Y3 a ‘Christmas Show’ 

   School Hall at 2pm 

Monday 12th  Y4 Carol Concert 

   Trinity Church at 6:30pm 

Tuesday 13th  Y2 Carol Concert 

   School Hall at 2pm 

Friday 16th  End of term 2 

 

Reminders & Deadlines 

November 

Friday 18th  Christmas Fair Ticket Sale 

Monday 21st  Christmas Fair Ticket Sale 

Friday 25th   Christmas Lunch Order 
 

Christmas Performances 

We are really sorry but due to 

health and safety requirements, 

we have to limit the size of the 

audience for the Christmas performances to 2 

people per child.  If both parents cannot attend, 

a grandparent or other relative or family friend is 

welcome to attend in the place of the parent or 

parents who cannot be here.  If you are unable to 

get childcare and need to bring a younger brother 

or sister, that child will count as one of the two 

people attending.  As we break up quite early this 

year, it leaves us much less time in December in 

school and we only have time for one performance 

per year group. 
 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

Here are the details for the walk-in clinics for 

any child who missed their flu vaccination. 

No appointment needed. 

 
 

Children in Need 

It has been lovely to see all the children 

dressed in spots today and especially 

lovely to see the children’s creativity in adding 

spots to their outfit even if they didn’t have a 

Pudsey t-shirt.  Thank you to everyone who has got 

involved today with spots or entering the colouring 

competition.  Winners to be announced shortly! 

 

Thank you to everyone who 

supported our Children in Need 

coffee morning today and thank 

you to FOTFS for organising.  
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Please order via ParentPay by 

Friday 25th November 
 

Christmas Food Parcels 

Please see below email from Radek 

Evans, the Head Elf:  

I am writing to let you know that 

Santa is doing something special this 

year in Frome.  He will be giving out food on 

Christmas eve before he sets off around the 

world. 

 

The plan is that he going to turn the football club 

into the north pole where people will be able to pick 

up their food parcels but the problem is he does 

not know the families that are struggling. 

 

So Santa would like to ask, if you need any food 

like vegetables and a turkey (if available) please 

can you email office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk your 

name and a mobile number so Trinity can pass this 

list to me and I can call you when we know when the 

food is available to collect. 

 

Last year I collected 150 turkeys and 2 tons of veg 

and I struggled to get rid of it so I need help this 

year. 
 

Operation Christmas Child  

Thank you to all the families who 

sent in shoeboxes.  These have now 

been passed to Trinity Church to 

go as part of their collection on Sunday.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Bible Story this half-term 

is: 

“Jonah & The Whale” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 3 (Pine and 

Gorse) parents that payment for 

Term 2 (November-December) is now due and 

available to pay for through ParentPay.  Also, 

anyone that is still yet to pay for Term 1 

(September-October) and able to contribute, this 

is still open on ParentPay.  Any problems or 

questions, please contact the office.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walk to Poland 

FTC confirmed this week that 

overall the Frome schools walked 

5150 miles. The target was 1340 miles so this is 

incredible! The equivalent of walking to India! 
 

  

FOTFS news - next page  
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Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

FOTFS will aim to do a Pre-

Loved Uniform Sale each half 

term.  In the meantime, if you have any uniform 

needs, please email tsafrome@yahoo.com or, if 

you’d prefer, speak to your class teacher who can 

speak to us on your behalf. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Siblings and friends are welcome. 

Tickets will be on sale every Monday and Friday in 

the playground after school. 

 

Payments can also be made via PayPal to 

tsafrome@yahoo.com.  Please use the ‘Friends and 

Family” option and confirm in the details your 

child’s name and class. Tickets can be collected on 

the door or from the school office. 
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